
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

November 28, 2023 

HOLIDAY FOOD BASKETS AND GIVING TREE 

The Pleasant Hill School District Community Service Team will be distributing food and gift 
baskets to those in need in our community.  If your child attends school in the PHSD and 
you are in need of a food basket and/or children’s gifts, please complete the form that is 
available in both school offices.  A copy of this form was also recently sent to your 
email.  Please return your completed form to either school before December 1st.  For 
questions, please contact Cathy at 541-746-7314. 

SENIOR WREATH ORDERS IN TODAY 

Senior wreaths will be ready for pick-up from 3-6pm in front of the Community 
Center.  Please contact Michelle Allen with any questions 541-521-2039. 

OBOB MEETING THURSDAY 

There will be an OBOB meeting during MS lunch on Thursday in room 2. 

HS TRACK MEETING THURSDAY 

There will be a meeting for all high school track athletes on Thursday during lunch in Room 
16. 

LUNCH BUDDIES NEEDED 

The Lunch Buddies program is looking for students in grades 7-12 to become mentors to 
younger students.  You’ll meet for lunch on Tuesdays in the Community Center and play 
games, craft, etc. with your little buddy.  Applications can be picked up from Jami in the 
Counseling Center or email Phoebe for more information pcooksey@pleasanthill.k12.or.us. 

BILLIES ATHLETICS 

HS Basketball teams play on Wednesday at Amity HS at 4:30, 6:00, and 7:30 pm.  They will 
be dismissed at 1:30. 

MS Girls Basketball plays at home on Thursday against Harrisburg at 4:30. 

HS Wrestling competes in the Deven Dawson Invitational on Friday at 10am. 

HS Varsity Basketball teams play at home on Friday against Lakeview at 5:00 and 6:30pm. 

 

 



MIDDLE SCHOOL DANCE DECEMBER 8 

The Winter Wonderland Dance will be on December 8th, from 5:30-7:30pm, in the Student 
Center.  The cost to attend is $3 at the door.  This dance is for Pleasant Hill Middle School 
students only. 

HIGH SCHOOL WINTER FORMAL DECEMBER 9 

There will be a Winter Formal on Saturday, December 9th in the Student Center from 8-
11pm.  Tickets will be $5 and sold at the door.  HS students only.  If you are planning on 
bringing a guest, you must pick up a guest pass request form in the front office and return it 
no later than Wednesday, December 6th. 

HIGH SCHOOL WINTER SPIRIT WEEK 

Next week is Winter Spirit Week!  The dress up days are as follows: 

Monday – PJ Day 

Tuesday – Lumberjack Day 

Wednesday – Holiday Socks or Headwear 

Thursday – Ugly Sweater 

Friday – Hawaiian Holiday 

CAREER CENTER 

Our next industry speaker is coming from our Oregon State Treasury office.  Join us during 
lunch on Wednesday in room S4 to learn about the different careers they have to offer.  If 
you are interested, please sign up with Ms. Duval in the HS Counseling Center. 

HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE 

Don’t forget to bring your non-perishable food donations before the end of this week! 

GOOGLE PHOTOS BEING DISABLED 

Due to changes Google has made to their online learning environment Google Photos will 
no longer be available to users under the age of 18.  Because of this change, PHSD will be 
disabling Google Photos for students on December 15th.  If you need assistance moving 
your photos, please contact the technology department. 

 


